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Dear Parents/Carers,          19.8.24 

 
 
Y3 Prehistoric activity day@ Mount Cook adventure centre – Friday 18th October 2024 

To enhance our learning and allow children to get hands on with history, we will be spending the day being 

immersed into prehistoric life. During the day, children will be invited to become hunter gatherers and learn 

archery, explore artefacts that tells us what life was like back then and finally craft art tools to create cave art to 

tell their stories.  

The children will need to arrive at school by 8:20am. We will be travelling by coach and aiming to return to school 

for 4:30pm depending on traffic. If there are any delays we will inform you through class dojo. 

The total cost of the trip is £25. The school is subsiding the cost the lower it for parents. 

Consent for your child to attend and payment for the trip must be made through parent pay by Friday 4th 

October 2024.  

Without this we will not have consent for your child to attend. 

In order for the trip to take place, voluntary contributions are required. If the contributions result in the trip being 

too costly to school, the school reserves the right to cancel the visit. 

Dress code 

Mount Cook have advised that children should wear comfy trousers (not jeans), trainers, long sleeve top and 

jumper, preferably old clothes that can get dirty. Due to the time of year it is advisable that children wear a 

waterproof coat and hat and gloves. 

Food 

On the day, your child will need to bring to school a packed lunch. If your child receives free school meals and 

would like a packed lunch from school, please ensure you make us aware on parent pay. 

 
In addition, you child should bring a small backpack to carry their lunch, also please ensure they have a reusable 
water bottle and any inhaler they may need. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Mrs Siddall 
 
     
Y3 Teacher  

 


